
January 10, 2022

Dear MCES Families,

This weekend we have seen a slight uptick in cases within the MCES Community and several
classrooms have had to move to virtual learning due to exposure. We are committed to
maintaining in person instruction, however, with the increased cases, we need your help as we
head into another week:

1. PLEASE have your children wear a mask to school. We recognize that it is a choice
at this time, however, masks will help reduce spread and keep our faculty and your
child’s classmates healthier. Beginning today, all faculty and staff will be wearing face
coverings whenever in the presence of others when indoors. If you are visiting our
campuses, please wear a mask, as well.

2. If your child has been exposed or is not feeling well, keep them home. Report positive
COVID test results to your campus office.

3. Consider subbing for MCES.  If you have the time, 90+ college credits (teaching
certificate not required), and any interest in serving as a substitute, please click here to
express your interest.  The job description can be found here. We will contact you for an
interview.

Thank you for your patience and support through this challenging stretch–together in Christ.

God Bless,

Kyle Kubik
MCES Executive Principal

https://forms.gle/HCV2G4YY4zmuV9sZ8
https://www.mcesmonroe.com/uploads/1/2/9/2/12923438/substitute_teacher_position.docx.pdf

